
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

The University of Cape Town, in collaboration with the Hatter Institute for 
Cardiovascular Research in Africa and Groote Schuur Hospital  

will be hosting the first investigators meeting for  
The African Cardiomyopathy and Myocarditis Registry Program 

 

	
We would like to extend the invitation to those interested in attending the 

Expert Review Session on Friday 7th October 2016 from 8h15 – 18h00.  
International (UK and USA) and African experts will be speaking on the genetics of 

cardiomyopathy, myocarditis, the role of Cardiovascular Magnetic Resonance 
Imaging and histopathology in cardiomyopathy and myocarditis,  

and local research experience in the field.  
 

Please register your attendance by 20 September 2016 by emailing Veronica Francis 
veronica.francis@uct.ac.za 
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